
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Steven Mamat
To: David Salari
Cc: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: HDCPRR Application - Whole Armor Consruction - 2491 Longfellow
Date: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 4:31:37 PM
Attachments: ElimiTix_Green_Version1.png


Good afternoon,


I am supplementing this application as to the Windows, Porch Pillars and Landscaping issues only. There is a pending lawsuit against the seller and listing agent for failure to disclose the active violations on the property. I have attached the complaint in the Wayne County Circuit Court to supplement the file as I am seeking approval to keep the unapproved work as it was done prior to my ownership and without my knowledge that it had not been approved. 


Attached are the pictures of the proposed area next to the garage where a small concrete parking pad would be added. We are asking to complete the privacy fence in front of that and to the right of it. 
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Steven K. Mamat
Attorney & Counselor
ElimiTix, PLLC
2111 Woodward, Ste #910
Detroit, MI 48201


T: (248) 206-2161
F: (248) 592-7225


__________________________________
NOTICE: The information contained in the above message is attorney privileged and confidential solely for the use of the intended recipient.  If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, the reader is notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify Elimitix, PLLC by telephone at (248) 904-0246.
______________________________


On Apr 9, 2024, at 3:55 PM, David Salari <david.wholearmor@gmail.com> wrote:


Good afternoon,


Attached you will find our completed application for alterations we are requesting approval for at 2491 Longfellow, Detroit, MI 48206.


Please contact us with any questions.


Thank you,


David J. Salari
Whole Armor Construction


(248) 369-5931
david.wholearmor@gmail.com


Residential | Commercial | Maintenance
Building | Remodeling | Additions


Licensed | Insured


<01_HDC Project Review Request Completed Signed.pdf>
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